
April 4th, 2022

Hello -

This is a placeholder for the Financial Statement Review for RyeEye Publishing 2021. A brief

recap of reports to the Board over the last year, Early in the summer of 2021 the Sage

Accounting update turned the accounting computer into a brick with the loss of several

months of backups and the Bookkeeper’s husband died of a massive heart attack 2 weeks

later. Later (and currently ongoing) a flood has kept us out of our office since January.

A process was presented to the board by the General Manager on how to make the

financial records whole, hire staff and advisors to help and seek new auditors over the

course of 3 meetings.

We are still engaged in that process. As such our (hopefully soon to be Auditors see AGM

Agenda) will be filling a NPO form and taxes once we have engaged them. After that they

will begin the review and produce our Financial statements. These will be brought to the first

board meeting of the new academic term and then to next year’s AGM.  .

Regards,

Liane McLarty


